
 

 

PFA present Movie Night 

Get your comfies on, bring a pillow and blanket and 

settle in for a blockbuster showing in the school hall! 

KS1 
Wednesday 22nd May 4.45 – 6.30pm 

Showing ‘Wish’   

 

KS2 
Thursday 23rd May 4.45-6.30pm 

Showing ‘Yes Day’  

**Please note this is a PG certificate film, therefore you are  

giving your consent for your child to watch a PG on purchase of a ticket. 

 

All Tickets £2 

Including a drink and a snack 

 

Tickets available to buy from the PFA from Tuesday 7th May after school in the playground. After 

this date on the occasions that PFA are not in the playground, tickets can be purchased from the 

school office.  


